Quazi, Dr. Moumin

From: Deanna Sauceda < DSauceda@stephenvilletx.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 11:17 AM

To: Quazi, Dr. Moumin **Cc:** Sarah Lockenour

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: \$3000 Donation to the City from Rotary

Good morning,

I show we deposited a check on June 9th for \$3000 from The Rotary Club.

Please let me know if you need any other information.

Thank you,

Deanna Sauceda

Accountant Finance Department



P: (254) 918-1229

E: dsauceda@stephenvilletx.gov









Subscribe to Meeting Notifications Here

From: Sarah Lockenour < SLockenour@stephenvilletx.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 11:13 AM

To: Deanna Sauceda <DSauceda@stephenvilletx.gov> **Subject:** Re: \$3000 Donation to the City from Rotary

Rotary club.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Deanna Sauceda < DSauceda@stephenvilletx.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 11:12:35 AM

To: Sarah Lockenour < <u>SLockenour@stephenvilletx.gov</u>> **Subject:** RE: \$3000 Donation to the City from Rotary

Which club is he with?

Deanna Sauceda

Accountant Finance Department



P: (254) 918-1229

E: dsauceda@stephenvilletx.gov



Subscribe to Meeting Notifications Here

From: Sarah Lockenour <SLockenour@stephenvilletx.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2023 11:05 AM

To: Deanna Sauceda < DSauceda@stephenvilletx.gov> **Subject:** Fwd: \$3000 Donation to the City from Rotary

Hi Deanna.

Can you check on the check below and respond to Mr. Quazi and cc me?

Thank you! Sarah

From: Quazi, Dr. Moumin <QUAZI@tarleton.edu> **Sent:** Wednesday, June 28, 2023 10:52:59 AM

To: Sarah Lockenour <SLockenour@stephenvilletx.gov>

Cc: Kristi Adams <kristi.adams@sville.us>; jerry.lee@erathcad.iswdata.com <jerry.lee@erathcad.iswdata.com>; Joe

McFarland (joemcf2015@gmail.com) < joemcf2015@gmail.com>

Subject: \$3000 Donation to the City from Rotary

Hi, Sarah. I have a special request. Could you please, today if possible, send me a note (an email is fine) that the City received our club's donation of \$3000 to the City toward its all-inclusive park? As you probably recall, we presented the check to the City Council on the evening of June 6.

On our end, we're looking for the canceled check in our bank records.

We're trying to wrap up the accounting of the grant, and we're being pressured from the District.

Thanks so much! Moumin

Moumin Quazi. Ph.D. Assistant District Governor, District 5790, Area 7 Past-President and Youth Chair, Stephenville Rotary Club

Tel: 254.592-3259

